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Preface

Give a man a fish and he will eat for a day.
Teach a man to fish and he will eat for a lifetime.
Chinese Proverb

This thesis has been submitted to the Faculty of Science, University of Copen-
hagen, as a partial fulfillment of the requirements to obtain the PhD degree. The
work presented here was carried out at the Department of Chemistry in the years
2008-2011 under the joint supervision of Klaus B. Mgller, Technical University of
Denmark, and Theis I. Sglling, University of Copenhagen.
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